
	

	

July 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
SPOTLIGHT 2016 DVD 
 
I am sure you will agree Spotlight 2016 was another successful show in the Spotlight series. We have 
made copies of the video footage taken at the show and will be selling these, so that alongside the T-
shirt students and parents can hold onto the memories the last few months have held. If you would 
like a DVD please can you return the slip below and a cheque (made payable to school) or cash for 
£5.00 by 22nd July 2016.  Please note this DVD cannot be played in public or posted to any internet or 
social networking site. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss S Miller   
 
 
!………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Please return this form and cheque to Miss Miller 
 
SPOTLIGHT 2016 DVD 
 
I would like a copy of the Spotlight 2016 DVD and have enclosed payment with this form for the 
number of copies I require. I understand that this DVD is not for public viewing and must not be put on 
any internet or social networking site.  
 
 
Student Name:…………………………………………………  Form:……………………………………….. 
 
 
Number of copies required: ……………………………......... Total Paid:………………………………….. 
	
 
Signed (Parent / Carer):………..…………………………….....................................................................  
	
	


